
When we reopen on June 1st, there will be a few changes in accordance with Alberta Government 
Covid-19 Guidance for Restaurants, Cafes, Pubs, and Bars. 

One change that affects many our members will be: 

Amusement  Recreational activities within bars, cafes, or pubs are not allowed at this 
time.  
This includes dancing on dance floors, VLT play, billiards, pool tables, 
karaoke, shisha, hookah and water pipes, cards, and other activities.  
 

(All Sport Leagues have been suspended until September.) 

Service Guests dining inside the restaurant must order food and drinks 
from the table.  
Wait staff and servers who cannot be protected by 2 metres of distance 
or a physical barrier must wear a cloth or surgical mask.  
Where reusable menus are used, thoroughly clean and sanitize between 
clients. Paper menus must be discarded after use.  
Use rolled silverware and do not preset tables. 
There can be no buffet service or self-service.  

 

Facility  
 

Maintain awareness, post COVID-19 signage throughout the facility. 
Thoroughly sanitize each table after customers leave.  

Washroom sanitation and supervision should be enhanced.  
Staff should perform hand hygiene frequently.  

 

Dining 
Area 

Ensure that customers have space to maintain physical distancing in 
waiting areas.  
Encourage guests to wash their hands or use hand sanitizer with at least 
60% alcohol content when entering and leaving. 

 

Entry and 
Waiting 
Areas 

Ensure that customers have space to maintain physical distancing in 
waiting areas.  
Encourage guests to wash their hands or use hand sanitizer with at least 
60% alcohol content when entering and leaving. 

 

These are just a few of the new requirements.  The ones that effect our way of doing business. To see 
the full requirements go to Restaurants for more information. 

https://www.alberta.ca/assets/documents/covid-19-relaunch-guidance-restaurants.pdf

